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238 Danbury Road 
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BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

Tuesday February 16, 2021 
8:00 PM 

To view a live stream of the meeting click on the link or paste into your browser 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85798286427 

To submit public comment, please send an email to lori.bufano@wiltonct.org.  The email 
will be read and reviewed during public comment.  Please include “public comment” in 

the subject line  
 

A. Call to Order 
 

B. Public Comment 
 

C. Consent Agenda  
Minutes 

• Board of Selectmen Regular Meeting Executive Session – February 1, 2021 

• Board of Selectmen Regular Meeting – February 1, 2021 
 

Gifts 

• Jane and Michael Stavola - Headden Fund (Town Forest) - $250.00 
       

D. Discussion and/or Action 
1. NRVT Cooperation Agreement - Doug LoMonte 
2. BOE Equipment Lease - Anne Kelly-Lenz 
3. Town Clerk Targeted Grant FY2022 
4. COVID Update 
5. 2021 Legislative Session and Governor Lamont’s Proposed Budget 

• Municipal and Education Grants 

• Regionalization 

• Housing and Zoning 

• Taxes 
6. Possible Appointments-Conservation Commission, Board of Assessment 

 Appeals, Zoning Board of Appeals-Alternate and Constable 
 

E. Selectmen’s Reports 
1. First Selectwoman 
2. Selectmen 

 

F. Public Comment 
 

G. Adjournment  
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